Debating Contest Reloaded!

The first round of our traditional debating contest for
the 2nde classes is now over, and once more the
various teams have displayed great skills and
fantastic commitment! This year’s motions were the
following:

»~There should be a one child policy for the entire world.”
JAttendance should be voluntary in high school.”
»Teachers should be assessed by students and parents.”

Well done to all the participants and above all well done to the teams that have made it to the finals,
namely the 2nde ES (Alina D’Almeida, Carolina Kohler Estrada and Cedric Henke) and the
2nde L2 (Cleo Loutzoglou, Florence Nitschmann and Rebecca Pelster). The last round will take
place on 27th April 2018.

Mme Reysset
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